
 

 
 

     
 
 

  
 
 
 

     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
      

           
       

  
             

      
           

   

  
             

       
        

         
      

       
     

 
         

         
              

          
             

       
          

          

 
    
      

    
    

 
 

 

  
     

 
 

  
    

   
   

     
   

   
   

    
 

 

     
   

  
 

 
 

  
          

             
           

           
      

        
          

        
        

     
          

       

 
 

South Community Behavior Healthcare 
Important Information 

Thank you for your patience during our recent power and phone 
outages. Of course you will not be charged for the day Lange was 
closed. We are trying to improve our communication and are asking 
for your assistance. Please use the following email whenever you 
are not able to reach us by phone. 
smith.christy@oakwoodschools.org. We are setting up a subgroup 
in the Oakwood OneCall Now Notification System so that we can 
communicate with South Connection parents for messages that 
pertain only to South Connection. Please confirm with us by 
Thursday, December 6, 2018, that we have your preferred phone 
number to be used, so that we can have this communication system 
in place for future closings and emergencies. 

Holiday Break 
There will be no school December 20th through January 1st. South 

, 28thConnection will be open 7:00 am- 6:00 pm. Dec. 20th, 21st, 26th, 27th . 
If you want your child to attend, the rate is $35 a day and you must sign 
up on the folder by the back door. Monday, December 17th at 10 AM, the 
list will be taken down and payment is required unless a doctor excuse is 
provided or we approve someone from the wait list to take your spot. If 
you need assistance ask a staff member or call Christy at 643-9314. Pack 
lunch everyday except Magic Castle day when pizza will be provided. 

Important Information for Parents 
• South Connection closes at 6:00 PM. Please be sure you have a 

back up person on your pick up list. There is a penalty fee of $1 for 
each minute you are late. Please be respectful of our staff that has 
evening plans and responsibilities. 

• Payment for South Connection is due at the end of each week. You 
will not receive a bill. 

• Please keep our students safe by always turning your cars off when 
not in the drivers seat. 

Rockstar Awards 
Children will be asked to move their clips to purple when teachers notice 
them displaying exemplary behavior or performing good deeds. South 
Connection recognizes these Rockstars and appreciates their positive 
contributions. Each week two names will be drawn and those students will 
be rewarded with a prize. November winners are Peyton Griesser, Oliver 
DeLong, Emily Yokoi, Adriana Jackson, Ashtyn Smith, Sylvie DeLong, Judah 
Thomas, Maha Murray, and Maeve Pasqualone. 

DECEMBER 
2018 

Community Service 
Every month, South Connection 
makes a craft for the patients 
at Dayton’s Children’s Hospital. 
In November we made fortune 
teller pumpkins. 

Cold Weather 
Many of our students play 
outside on cold days. Please 
be sure your children are 
dressed properly for the 
weather. Staff will strongly 
advise the children to wear 
coats when deemed necessary. 
It is helpful if you make your 
expectations clear to your 
children, since it is ultimately 
their responsibility to keep 
coats on. Staff will give 
kindergarten children extra 
guidance. 

We would like to thank… 
• the Haywood 

family for the 
donuts. 

Email us if our phones are down:
smith.christy@oakwoodschools.org 

mailto:smith.christy@oakwoodschools.org



